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Principal's Message
Welcome back!!


It’s great to be back together again. We have departed on another epic school year together and all
signs point to a very positive school year.


Over the summer we welcomed a great group of new staff members to Terra Nova. They each have a
deep passion for their subject areas and share a commitment to building caring relationships with our
students. I will be introducing them over the next few newsletters and hope you will attend our
upcoming back-to-school night to meet and mingle with them and all of your student’s teachers. Mark
your calendar… it is on September 1st at 6pm.


High school is a busy time and our campus is always bustling with exciting events and activities. Make
sure you have bookmarked our website for easy access and follow us on social media through our
Instagram account, #terranovapride or at our Facebook page, Terra Nova PTO.


Another great way to stay connected is by joining one of our many parent groups - PTO, Athletic
Booster Club or the Terra Nova Education Foundation or if your student is in the band, the Band
Booster Club. Information on these groups and their meeting date is included below.



https://www.facebook.com/Terra-Nova-PTO-198905013553410


Follow us on Instagram: @terranovapride
Stay up-to-date on all that is happening at Terra Nova by following our
official Instagram page: @terranovapride

Medication Forms for the 2022-2023 School Year
If your student has a health condition that requires them to self-carry medication or have it stored in
the main office, please provide your physician signed medication forms by Wednesday, August 31st.
Please note that new forms need to be submitted each school year.
Medication Form

The markings of a great school is its community. Terra Nova is a great school - a great place to work
and learn - because of our community. 



I am proud to be leading TN through another year and hope to meet you at one of our many school
events.


Thank you for your continued support,


Megan Carey
Principal

Back to School Night | Thursday,
September 1st
Mark your calendar.


Our back-to-school night will be held on Thursday, September 1st at
6pm. More details coming soon.

Picture Retake Day | August 24th
Lifetouch will be on campus for picture retakes on Wednesday,
August 24th.

https://www.juhsd.net/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=3218&dataid=4607&FileName=Authorization%20to%20Adminsiter%20Medication%20at%20School%20and%20Medication%20Protocol.pdf
https://s.smore.com/u/dc4b/6c1a227936c65182e9e4161f911081bd.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/c5ba/bfe3c5e8b743326b037deec135887a4b.png
https://s.smore.com/u/b408/a0dd0219e4308b4d23c1d096052f29f1.png


Food Services: All students eat for free this
year!
The California Universal Meals Program has been established for this
school year. Through this program, the state is reimbursing the school
district for meals. All students may get one free breakfast and one free
lunch each day by providing their student ID number at the register in the
cafeteria. Additional meals are available for purchase at full price.




9th Grade Families - TB Test Results Needed
If you have not turned in your TB test results please do so as soon as possible. TB testing is required
by the Jefferson Union High School District. Students may drop off test results or risk assessment
forms to the main office.
JUHSD TB Screening Information
TB Risk Assessment Form

School Planners for Freshmen
All 9th grade students should have received a school planner for the
2022/23 school year. If you didn't receive one, please stop by the
main office to get one.


Thank you to the Terra Nova Education Foundation. Through their
fundraising efforts, we were able to purchase planners for the entire
freshman class.

https://s.smore.com/u/5181/ed902f495e4e44c4145312bb4467a401.jpeg
https://www.juhsd.net/Page/1527
https://www.juhsd.net/Page/1528
https://www.juhsd.net/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=3218&dataid=7411&FileName=California%20TB%20Risk%20Assessment%20Pediatrics.pdf
https://s.smore.com/u/fbb0/a0867e6f27a0a98484f9a28541af1a34.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/d886/78cce51c2be7544e0f23526d6673fd99.png


Our snack bar will be up and running later this month where additional snack items will be available for
purchase. 



Money may be added to your student's account by visiting Titan at https://family.titank12.com/ and
clicking on the family portal. Cash is also accepted at all cafeteria serving lines. Any student balance
left from last year on myschoolbucks has been transferred to your student's new account on our Titan
system.

Free & Reduced Lunch Application
JUHSD receives funding based on students that qualify for
free/reduced meal program applications. Funds from this program
have been used to support counseling services, intervention
supports, professional developments, instructional support and
materials.


It can also qualify families for benefits like:

Pandemic Extra Food Benefits (P-EBT)
SamTrams/Clipper Card - Free/Reduced discounts based on
application eligibility.
Mediacom - Internet discount through Comcast



We need your support by filling out this form:

FREE & REDUCED LUNCH APPLICATION (English)
FREE & REDUCED LUNCH APPLICATION (Spanish)

https://family.titank12.com/
https://capandemic-ebt.org/
https://family.titank12.com/application/new?lang=English
https://family.titank12.com/application/new?lang=Spanish
https://s.smore.com/u/bd4a/6c5da726ee39fe5f061f9fb3ff6e8d2d.jpeg




Join Terra Nova's Cross Country Team







Welcome Wellness Team
Terra Nova would like to introduce Marisa Pearce, our new Wellness
Counselor, and Noah Marsh, our new School Social Worker.


WHAT WE DO
We serve the students’ wellness needs to help them achieve their desired outcomes while also
supporting their families and the greater school community that includes all of you!



WHAT IS WELLNESS
Mental health, crisis management, social skills, financial security, housing security, safety concerns,
sexual health, linkage to community resources, equitable access to education and education-related
services, a safe and confidential space to be yourself, and much more. JUHSD Wellness page.



HOW TO ACCESS WELLNESS


https://www.juhsd.net/domain/561
https://s.smore.com/u/8b0a/cf2a1e19a91bad325c959e46bb9a7fc0.jpeg


Students can drop-in, make a self-referral by filling out the Wellness Team Appointment Request Form,
or ask any teacher to refer them.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd4EcZa-5l7QIGKsxgqsh_OwKJ_73RZfEzicR4RpoeM_d41KA/viewform


PTO
Terra Nova's Parent Teacher Organization is dedicated to enabling
families, teachers, staff, and the community to join forces to
promote a positive learning environment for all students.


All parents and guardians of Terra Nova students are PTO members
and welcome to attend meetings. Meetings are held at 7:00 PM on
the 4th Tuesday of most months during the school year.


Questions? Email us: tnhspto@gmail.com

mailto:tnhspto@gmail.com
https://s.smore.com/u/ecf7/9b58441aff4282aa4917f22d8c3813c4.jpeg


Athletic Booster Club
The Terra Nova Booster Club's primary function is to raise funds in
support of all athletic programs at Terra Nova. The TN Athletic Boosters
believe that keeping students involved in high school sports helps
promote good health, good grades and school spirit. Athletic grants
awarded by the Booster Club are the primary source of funding for team
uniforms and equipment, sports awards, major projects, first aid, health
and safety items. Annual grants presented by the Booster Club average
a total of $25,000 to $35,000 dependent upon coach grant requests submitted near the end of each
school year.



WHAT CAN PARENTS DO TO HELP

Become A Member (DOWNLOAD MEMBERSHIP FORM HERE)
Support athletics at Terra Nova by attending an Athletic Booster Club Meeting and being a voice
for your students sport and team. Meetings are held in the Terra Nova library at 7:00pm, on the
second Tuesday of each Month.
Participate in one of our many Fundraisers



Stay tuned online or contact us at tn.athleticsboosterclub@gmail.com for upcoming Booster Club
events.

Terra Nova Education Foundation
Our current funding initiatives are supporting college & career planning needs of our students such as
college preparedness, career readiness, access to career fairs and college tours, just to name a few.
Your support is vital in making our school a success.



We offer four areas where you can help.



1. REGISTER -To receive regular updates, register here or by phone, text TIGERS to 56512
2. PROMOTE - Like us on Facebook and Instagram
3. DONATE - Didn’t get a chance to donate?
4. VOLUNTEER - It takes a community. We cannot do it without you, please volunteer



What we’re about - Terra Nova Education Foundation
Stay informed - register here for TNEF information or text TIGERS to 56512
TNEF Meets every 2nd Thursday of the month, 7:00pm.

https://www.juhsd.net/site/Default.aspx?PageID=1674
https://tn.athleticsboosterclub@gmail.com/
https://www.tneducationfoundation.org/
https://www.tneducationfoundation.org/contact-us
https://s.smore.com/u/e9a6/39be30ca4ea3610816b11c5e6792d6f5.jpeg


Art & Lit Festival | Volunteers Needed
The Art & Lit Festival, brought to you by the Daly City Public Library Associates (DCPLA) will take place
at Serramonte Center on Saturday, November 5th, 2022 from 11am-3pm. We are looking for
volunteers to help us launch our inaugural community event and would appreciate it if you informed
your students and community service networks about this volunteer opportunity.



Some of the responsibilities expected of volunteers of the event:

Make/Hold signs for advertising
Guard Silent auction items
Assist Organizers with assistance to vendors
General assistance to event organizers



The Art & Lit Festival will showcase local poets, artists, musicians, authors and crafters. This would be
a great opportunity for students to be a part of an incredible community and event and obtain
community service hours and to help support the arts in Daly City and North San Mateo County.


Please share widely with your students, activity directors, and club advisors. Please inform interested
student clubs or individual students to contact Victoria Magbilang at info@dcpla.org.


About the DCPLA:
We are driven by a single goal to support our local libraries.Since 2011, Daly City Public Library
Associates has provided over $300,000 for purchasing new books and technology, refurbishing

mailto:info@dcpla.org


libraries, maintaining facilities, and so much more.


We develop community, civic and business support for fundraising, advocacy, and innovative
programs that benefit our diverse community and promote greater awareness of the Library's
valuable resources.


To learn more about becoming a sponsor, vendor, performer at the event, please visit our website at
dcpla.org.


Please contact: Victoria Magbilang at info@dcpla.org.

http://dcpla.org/
mailto:info@dcpla.org

